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The annual Holiday Luncheon was held on Wednesday, 4 December 2024, at the University Club, 
and was well attended.  

Part Two of the Hosparus/Hospice Care Workshop is on the agenda for January 28, 2025, from 11 to 
noon at the University Club. Part One was exceedingly popular.  

Sponsored by the Alumni Association, a Women’s Basketball Game Pizza Party is scheduled for 
Sunday, February 23, 2025 at Bearno’s (Third and Market Streets) at noon before the 2 pm game. 

On Friday, ULARP will hold its monthly Coffee and Conversation at the University Club, at 10 am. 
Come and join us! 


